
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

    

The school is strongly committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children 

and young people and expects all new applicants to share this commitment. 

The successful applicant shall be required to undertake an enhanced DBS disclosure and a 

range of other recruitment checks. 

 

 

Welcome to the Phoenix 

This ‘job pack’ has been prepared to give a brief overview about the aims, organisation, 

curriculum and ethos of the Phoenix School. 

 

Everyone involved with the school takes a great pride in the quality of education, the 

accommodation and the teaching and learning resources to be found here.  Hopefully the 

following information will reflect this but we strongly recommend that you come and 

experience the Phoenix School at first hand. 

 

Following a full consultation through an LA Special Schools Review, the Phoenix School was 

established in September 2004 through the merger of two special schools within the City of 

Peterborough.  In the near future the school will be expanding to accommodate the need for 

additional spaces within Peterborough Local Authority. 

 

 

Background Information 

The Phoenix School is situated within a very pleasant campus within the township of Orton 

Goldhay, which lies five miles from the centre of Peterborough.  It is very close to all the 

local amenities including a shopping and medical centre, primary and secondary schools, 

and is readily accessible by road. 

 

The school comprises of two single storey buildings with excellent teaching and learning 

resources.  The Phoenix School was the result of an extensive refurbishment and the 

development of new buildings and facilities all of a very high standard.  Quality recreational 

areas have also been assured by providing outside landscaped seating areas and play 

equipment.  Other facilities include: 

 

Sensory rooms, soft play area, outside gym, Art area,  school kitchen, parents/professional 

meeting rooms, community room, Atrium, Music room, adventure play area and sensory 

garden. 

 

  
Head teacher: 

                Mr Phil Pike 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Phoenix School 
 
Clayton 
Orton Goldhay 
Peterborough 
PE2 5SD 

 
Telephone: 01733 391666 or 01733 391800 
Fax: 01733 391477 

Email: office@phoenix.peterborough.sch.uk 



 

 

  

 

 

 

 

More Recent Developments 

The school has teaching school, NLE status. 

 

A brand new build for our Upper School was opened in October 2015 in the township of 

Orton Malborne. 

 

The school has four minibuses plus 2 People carriers, and a hydrotherapy pool was 

completed in February 2005. 

 

The Phoenix School is a designated mixed day Special School and opened in September 

2004.  This school caters for both boys and girls between the ages of 2 and 19, and currently 

has 153 students. 

 

In accordance with all recent legislation children are admitted to the Phoenix as a result of a 

Statement of Special Need or EHCP. 

 

For further information please look at our school website www.phoenix.peterborough.sch.uk 

 

 


